
TOWN OF NORTHWOOD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
To all interested and aggrieved persons, you are hereby notified of the following: 
 
The Northwood Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing at the 
Northwood Town Hall Tuesday, June 6, 2023, at 7:15 p.m. to consider the 
following: 
 
Expend $42,950 from the Conservation Fund for the Village of 
Northwood Ridge Water District conservation easement.  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Grace Levergood, Chair                                                                   5/19/2023 
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